
As our first half term draws to a close I would like to thank all parents and 
pupils for your support during the last seven weeks. We have remained 
operating as normal as possible with all pupils receiving their full 
complement of subjects. After the holiday pupils will be moving corridors 
within school in order to allow them to access specialist materials and 
equipment in other parts of the school – this is especially important for 
Yr11 who have coursework to complete in our Technology subjects. As a 
result of this pupil entrances and exits will also be changing to the 
following; Yr7 Maths entrance, Yr8 top of back yard (to access the Science 
corridor), Yr9 Attendance, Yr10 Inclusion and Yr11 bottom of back yard (to 
access the Technology corridor).  I hope you all have a safe and restful half 
term break. If you need to contact school please do so via the normal DTRB 
Office account.

Employee of the week

This week our EOTW is Miss Waring! She was nominated for her excellent 
RAP lessons and her support within the History department this half term. 
Well done!

Parents we need you! 

Parents we need you!

Do you work in a trade or run your own business?  Would you be 

prepared to run a virtual Q&A session for our pupils or be prepared 

to record a short video presentation? If so please contact 

office@deantrustrosebridge.co.uk



Welcome back from Performing Arts

Its has been so great seeing how much all pupils are enjoying their performing arts lessons since returning to

school in September. Pupils and staff are working really hard to develop and deepen their knowledge and

skills in drama and music. Although pupils aren’t able to access the whole department at the moment this is

not affecting the curriculum that is being delivered to all pupils. We have had some fabulous work produced

that has taken place throughout all year groups. We are really happy to see how DTRB pupils are

demonstrating their love of learning in performing arts.

Y10 Music pupils have started to prepare for their

external examination ‘The Music Industry’ where

they are steaming through the content. They

have also been developing their ensemble skills,

working on a whole class performance.

Department of the week: Performing Arts 

Y11’s have been brilliant this half term working with focus and resilience. Performing arts are currently

working on their performance skills through the text ‘Teechers’ by John Godber. It’s a really funny play and

we hope to show parts of it to you soon.

In Music, pupils have also been focusing on their ensemble performance skills, working together to create

successful performances that will also be showcased soon. We found inspiration from the collaborative

performance of ‘Time Like These’ by various artists during lockdown.

It has been lovely to meet our new Y10 Performing Arts and Music classes. Both groups are making great progress 
and showcasing their talents in lessons already.

KS4 Success 

In Drama pupils have been focusing on improving
their skills through script work and devising
projects. After half term pupils will receive their first
assignment ‘Exploring the Performing Arts’ studying
different practitioners.

Listen to this 
performance on 
the DTRB YouTube 
channel.



Department of the week: Performing Arts 

Year 7 students have been taking part in 
drama club with Mrs Ashton after 
school on Tuesday where they have 
been developing their improvisation 
skills. Next term they will start to look at 
creating a performance for our next 
showcase. 

KS3 Success All classes have really embraced the new teaching and learning principles in the 
department responding really well to independent learning tasks with the RED ZONE 
and progress checks using success criteria to self and peer assess their knowledge 
and skills.

We have also seen some fabulous performances for year 7, 8 & 9 during this half term, pupils clearly 
demonstrating not only their progress but their love of learning in the performing arts subjects.

We aren’t currently able to invite you to see our performances but, we are 
hoping to showcase the talents of our pupils virtually. Keep looking on DTRB 
YouTube channel and on our twitter pages for updates. 

Year 8 students have been taking part in music club 
with Mrs Blundell after school on Tuesday where 
they have been developing performances for our 
next showcase. The talent and dedication is 
fabulous. Well Done.



Logging on to Google Classroom 

Step 1

Step 2

Username is the same one you log on to 

the school Chromebooks with

e.g.DTRBEGO7@thedeantrustmoodle.o

rg

Step 3

Your password is the same one you 

log on to the school Chromebooks 

with

e.g. Smile1



You should now be able to see your Dashboard with all of your classes on. If you click 
on the ‘to do’ tab you will see the assignments you have to complete. 

Step 4

Step 5

Click onto an assignment in the list.

You can filter the list so it shows only the tasks you have to do, it shows you them by dates to you can 
prioritise. You can also filter the list so it shows you the tasks you have completed.

Logging on to Google Drive 



To add your work, click +add or create, then google drive, select the file you want to 
send. 

Step 6

Select the file and click insert.

If you are happy that the task is complete – click ‘Hand In’. Your teacher will now be able to see and mark 
your work before returning it to you.

Logging on to Google Drive 



Logging on to Google Drive 

If you have signed into Google Classroom first and you cannot access or attach 

your work you may need to sign into Google Drive. The steps to do this are 

below. 

Username is the same one you log on to the school Chromebooks 

with

e.g. DTRBEGO7@thedeantrustmoodle.org

Password: School computer password

Step 1

Step 2

Step 3



Mental Health Awareness

Do we have your correct details? It is very important, especially in the current situation that the school has 

your correct details such as phone numbers, email addresses and postal address. Please contact school 

with any updates. 

01942 510712
office@deantrustrosebridge.co.uk

Are Your Details Correct? 

We are now a cashless school download our App!!

https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login

For more advice and 

support you can visit: 

https://www.mentalhealth.

org.uk/campaigns/mental-

health-awareness-week

Here you will find lots of 

guidance and resources 

you can download if you 

or a loved one are 

struggling. 

#SpeakYourMind and reach 

out to someone who needs a 

friend with a positive 

message, or share with them 

your own tips for coping to 

make sure they don't have to 

face this pandemic alone. 

Sharing our stories help 

others see that they're not 

alone in the challenges 

they're facing

mailto:office@deantrustrosebridge.co.uk
https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/campaigns/mental-health-awareness-week

